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Southern Indiana Transit System (SITS) will provide free public transportation on Thursday,
October 25th from 11:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. between the Washington Center at 504 Reid Avenue
and the ball field parking lot at Community Park located at 816 Parkview Drive.

The bus route will run between the two facilities to provide a shuttle to Blue River Services, Inc.
(BRS) ribbon cutting and open house at their newest facility the Washington Center that houses
Adult Foster Care, Employment Services, First Steps, Habilitation, Healthy Families, In-Home
and our WIC programs.

The Washington County Chamber of Commerce meeting will be held at Noon at the
Washington Center followed by the ribbon cutting at 1:15 p.m. and the open house till 4:30 p.m.
The public is invited to the ribbon cutting and encouraged to take a tour of the new facility.
SITS will provide transportation to and from the parking lot at Community Park to the
Washington Center.

For additional information please contact Evelyn McPherson the Director of Community
Relations and Fund Development for Blue River Services, Inc. at (812) 738-4196 or email her at

brfrdir@brsinc.org.




